
From: teresita.gallardo@cpuc.ca.gov
Sent: 10/15/2010 3:55:00 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Courtesy E-Mail Notification of Commissioner Simon and ALJ Wong Scoping 

Ruling in A.09-09-013
As a courtesy, the Commission notifies you that the text of Commissioner 
Simon and ALJ Wong's Scoping Ruling was made available through the link 
provided below on October 15, 2010. A Notice of Availability has been 
served by mail to all persons on the service list.

Summary: Scoping Ruling Revised Scoping Memo and ruling adding an additional 
phase. The scope of this proceeding is amended as set forth in the ruling. A 
new safety phase is added to this proceeding. Parties may file and serve 
opening comments on the safety phase issues by 11/22/2010 and reply comments 
are to be filed and served by 12/27/2010. The contested issues and the 
safety phase issues shall follow the procedural schedule set forth in the 
ruling..

In the event of problems with the e-mail or the 
contact Teresita C. Gallardo at tcg0cpuc.ca.gov,

internet link, please 
415-703-2671.

View Document

SB GT&S 0054546

mailto:teresita.gallardo@cpuc.ca.gov

